MRRA Board meeting, Tuesday, November 08, 2022, 6PM, Zoom

Attendees: Liz Albert, Bob Bowen, Andy Hutchinson, Chur Masors, Matt O’Brien, Mark
Romanowsky, Dottie Semonian.

October minutes approved previously by email.

Motion made and approved to donate $250 to Lowell House in memory of Pat McCann, long time friend
to the MRRA and the TRR. Pat generously allowed the TRR use her yard and dock to support the regatta
start line.

Holiday party will be at Lenzi’s, 810 Merrimack Ave, Dracut, MA.
Co-Volunteers of the Year 2022 — Linas Alinskas, Erin Heinold. Dottie will pick up restaurant gift cards.

UML has announced tentative dock removal Nov 17. They should take the lead on this. Also MRRA
needs to plan for winter preparations of its equipment — de-rigging, disassemble outside racks, etc.
Would like to hear from Ashley and Kate before finalizing plans. UML has already shut off outside water
spigot. No fall boat wash this year.

Secretary gave a brief report on the nominations to date.

Tom Golden (Lowell City Manager) is totally in favor of MRRA occupying the proposed boathouse. He is
thinking that the Veterans should be the occupants of the upper floor.



